
 

#FestiveForward 2022 - 12 Dec 2022
BY BIZCOMMUNITY

As Bizcommunity's 21st year draws to a close, we thank you for your support throughout 2022. It has been a pleasure
working with you and your organisation.

This Biz festive season is all about looking forward to:

Even more ways to empower, enable, educate and excite your sector in the new year
#BizTrends2023: The annual highlight of the business calendar launching in January 2023 BIZTRENDS>>
The first Biz newsletter in your inbox on 3 January 2023

Looking forward to a safe and prosperous festive season and to taking you along with us as we leap into 2023 and beyond!

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.bizcommunity.com/Article/196/424/233063.html
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